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Parking lot 12, containing more than 600 spaces, may now be used for parking 
effective immediately. Tickets will be issued for illegal parking, particularly 
in the service drive areas of the campus. Vehicles should not-be parked west of 
University Drive unless authorized.

The meeting of the Research and Projects Review Committee will be held in 
Lovejoy Library, Room 0051, October 25, at 1:30 p.m.

Major General Robert R. Ploger, Commanding General of the U. S. Army Corps of 
Engineers Topographic Command, will give a public lecture on maps on Thursday, 
Oct. 24. The 8:00 p.m. lecture, titled "Mapping: A Measure of National Devel­
opment," will be held in the Auditorium of Lovejoy Library. Hosts for the 
annual map library lecture are the Social Sciences Division and Lovejoy Library. 
This fall General Ploger was named topographer of the Army in his position as 
Commanding General of the U. S. Army Topographic Command.

His responsibilities embrace all mapping activities around the world for the 
Army and the management of mapping resources allocated to the Army in producing 
maps and map products dealing with all areas of the world. He has been concerned 
with these responsibilities since September of last year, and prior to that time 
was personally responsible for mapping operations in South Vietnam.

The Faculty of Historical Studies will hold two conferences for faculty and 
students during the month of November. The first will be a discussion of the 
election results of 1968, and is scheduled for 3:00 p.m. on Wednesday, Nov. 6.
The co-sponsor for this event will be the Faculty of Government and Public Affairs, 
The second will be devoted to recognition of the 50th anniversary of the armistice 
ending World War I, and various members of the history faculty will discuss that 
event and the period which followed. This conference is scheduled for Monday,
Nov. 11, at 1 p.m. Both meetings will be held in the Mississippi Room of the 
University Center.
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